
 

The Town of Discovery Bay CSD is seeking ideas from the 

Ravenswood Zone 9 Community to remove and replace the 

existing play structure with a new play structure and rubber 

surfacing similar to Slifer Park. E-mail pictures and ideas by 

September 1, 2019 to: bmiller@todb.ca.gov 

Thank you 
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